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Comments: This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas Gold Idaho is so

strong. We need to use natural resources and get companies that want to do this so we can create more jobs.

We need less dependence on the government programs. Mining and logging used to employ many people we

need it again.

 

Midas Gold Idaho has prioritized public access to Idaho[rsquo]s backcountry. While the company feels Stibnite

Road is too dangerous to safely transport employees and equipment to the site, they recognized how important

this route was for residents who live in the area. The ModPRO they submitted to the U.S. Forest Service allows

Idahoans to continue to access Thunder Mountain by driving through the site when it is safe and feasible. Review

alternative 2 and you can see Midas Gold wants Idahoans to continue to have easy access to our public lands.

 

I urge you to accept Midas Gold's plan as outlined under alternative 2 and continue moving this project forward.


